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 INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM January 25, 2017 
  

To: All Toyota Region General Managers / Vice Presidents 
  
From: Bob Waltz 

Group Vice-President, Product Quality and Service Support 
   
Subject: Owner Notification - H0B  

Certain 2017 Model Year Tacoma Vehicles 
Tire Maintenance, Safety, and Warranty Manual for Firestone Spare Tire  

  

 
Specific information for Region support is provided below. 
 
Due to an error made during vehicle processing, the Tire Maintenance, Safety, and Warranty Manual for the Firestone 
spare tire may not have been included with certain 2017 model year Tacoma vehicles.  
 
Toyota will mail a Tire Maintenance, Safety, and Warranty Manual for the Firestone spare tire to registered owners 
of affected certain 2017 model year Tacoma vehicles. There is no action required by dealers. 
 
Dealer Notification 
The attached dealer letter will be sent to all Toyota dealers on January 25, 2017 at approximately 2:00 p.m. Pacific 
Time. 
 

Please reference the attached Dealer Letter for additional details. 

 
Please review this notification with your staff to assure that all relevant personnel have been briefed regarding this 
subject. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


